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N E W S  R E L E A S E 

 

October 4, 2017 

 

Cupertino Receives Notice that Sand Hill Properties Intends to 

Reactivate its Application for Redevelopment of the Vallco Mall Site 

 

CUPERTINO, CA – The City of Cupertino today received notice from Sand Hill Properties 

announcing its intention of reactivating its application for the redevelopment of the Vallco mall 

site. In the letter (attached), Sand Hill Properties has requested the City to consider a range of 

financially feasible alternatives to the proposed one that was defeated by a public vote (Measure 

D) in November 2016. 

“I’m looking forward to finally resolving the issue of the Vallco redevelopment project,” Mayor 

Savita Vaidhyanathan said. “This could be a signature project for our city and it should be 

something our residents want to contribute their thoughts to and be proud of in the end. I want 

community engagement right from the get-go in a positive and productive manner that results 

in a creative solution that will benefit our whole community.” 

Although the alternatives are expected to be different from the original proposal, they may 

include a mix of retail, housing, and office features. The Vallco mall property is a designated 

Housing Element site. The State of California Government Code requires that the Housing 

Element include an “inventory of land suitable for residential development, including vacant 

sites and sites having the potential for redevelopment.” 

The City expects to hold multiple public meetings and invite public input throughout the 

process. Information will continue to be updated at www.cupertino.org/vallco. 
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